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CIRCULAR

Subject: Creation of Assessor Pool for conducting inspection of Medical College -Reg.

In reference to the email dated 19-12-2024, received from Sh. Arun Kumar
Singh, Director (MARB), National Medical Commission (NMC), regarding the above
subject matter, all eligible faculty members are hereby informed that the Medical
Assessment & Rating Board (MARB), NMC, has extended the deadline for submitting
their willingness to join the Assessor Pool. Initially, the deadline for submitting the
Google Form was set for 18-12-2024. However, the deadline has been extended by 15
days, and the new last date for submission is 2nd January 2025. (Copy enclosed)

All eligible faculty members of the Institute, who are interested in becoming
associated with NMC for the task of conducting inspections of Medical Colleges are
requested to fill out the Google Form provided below by 274 January 2025 under
intimation to the undersigned: -

Google Form Link:
https://docs.google.com /forms/d/e/ 1FAIpQOLSe8VYsm4U9] wSODi Oe7Ne
RvX1jZhMIO y-ONUdwij4pU4Yg/viewform?Pusp=sf link

This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority.

To
All Faculty Members,
VPCI.
Copy to: -
» P.S. to Director - for information to the Director.
» P.A. to Deputy Registrar - for information of the Deputy Registrar.

for uploading on the Institute website.

» Website Division,
» Master Copy
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National Medical Commission
Medical Assessment and Rating Board
F. No. N-19011/13/2024-Assessment Cell/MARB (8304944)

Dwarka, New Delhi -110077
19-12-2024

To
The Dean/Principal of all Government Medical Colleges

Subject:- Creation of Assessor Pool for conducting inspection of
medical colleges-reg.
Sir/Madam,

Attention is invited to MARB, NMC email dt. 27.11.2024
wherein you were requested to share the Google form with each faculty
who is eligible to become a PG teacher for seeking their willingness
(within 15 days from the date of publishing on NMC website i.e. till
18.12.2024) to become associated with NMC for the task of conducting
inspection of Medical Colleges from time-to-time.

2, The inspection of medical colleges is a crucial activity for ensuring
and enhancing the quality of medical education in India. Since, NMC
would be conducting surprise inspections of various medical colleges the
faculty members of your esteemed Medical College be engaged in the
inspection of other Medical Colleges.

3. It is informed that MARB has decided to extend the timeline for
filling up the Google Form b‘mﬁw of receipt of
this email . Accordingly, you are requested to give wide publicity to this
Google Form (As per Link given below) among the eligible faculty
members to enable them to submit their willingness.

Link:-
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1 FAIpQLSe8VYsm4U9j_wS0Di_0e7Ne
RvXIjZhMI0_y-ONUdwj4pU4Yg/viewform?usp=st_link

4. This issues with the approval of Competent Authority.

Regards,
Signed by

Arun Kumar Singh
Date: 19-12-2024 13:21:00

(Arun Kumar Singh)

Director, Govt. of

India,

Medical Assessment and Rating Board



